

13+ (Year 9) Admissions Process for entry in 2025



Open Morning Saturdays

Families are invited to attend one of our Open Mornings which are held each

An Open Morning provides an opportunity to tour the College campus, listen to presentations by the Headmaster and current pupils, meet key members of staff, talk to pupils and view some of the classroom activities on show. It is an excellent way to see an overview of what Hurst has to offer. Keep an eye on our website for the latest dates. hppc.co.uk



Personal visit Weekdays

Personal visits are available on weekdays. They provide an opportunity to see the school on a working day; you can pop in and out of lessons, talk to current pupils and staff and even have a look at what is on the lunch menu for the day. Visits include a one-to-one meeting with a member of the Senior Management Team.



Registration By end of November 2022

Register your application with Hurst by completing the online Registration Form at https://new.registration-form. You will also be required to pay the £150 registration fee. This can be done online at https://epay.hppc.co.uk/registration

We recommend registering your child by 1 October of their Year 6 to ensure there is enough time to register them for the ISEB online pre tests.



ISEB online pre-tests By Mid-December

There have been some changes to this process and it is important to note that parents are now required to register their children for the ISEB online pre tests. This process starts in September. For more information on this, please take the time to familiarise yourselves on how to do this via the following links:

info.iseb.co.uk/cpt-parents-guardians iseb.co.uk/assessments iseb.co.uk/families-hub



Assessment Day Early February 2023 All registered pupils who have completed the ISEB online pre test will be invited to an assessment day at Hurst where they will participate in a carousel of activities, complete a 20 minute creative writing task and have an informal group interview.



Decision letters Mid-March 2023

Decision letters will be posted to parents by mid-March 2023.

The deadline to accept offers will be the beginning of June 2023 after which those in the Reserve Pool will be considered if space allows.

Find out more at hppc.co.uk





